Greasewood Springs Community School, Inc.

HC 58 Box 60

Ganado, Arizona 86505-9706
Phone: 928-654-3331

Fax: 928-654-3384
etta.yazzie@gscs-inc.net

September 4, 2025
To: Parents, Guardian of GSCS

Greetings from GSCS, Parents please be aware that GSCS will have Early School
Release tomorrow (Friday) on September 5, 2025 at 1:00 p.m.

Early Release is due to highway safety and to ensure students gets home safely with
heavy traffic on the main highways due to the 77" Annual Navajo Nation Fair.

Please utilize this time with your family and friends, and be safe as you attend the
fair.

If you require additional information, please give a call at the above number.

Ricky Lindblad, Principal



